
Confidence in 
our future
IT IS TRULY INCREDIBLE to see how – 
even as uncertainties linger and as we adapt 
to new ways of doing things – we continue 
to connect and support one another at NLS, 
virtually and in person, through meaningful 
prayer, study and communal get-togethers. 

Hybrid strength
Throughout the year, we have been working 
hard to create a hybrid experience of online 
events and Covid-secure in-person experiences. 
Acknowledging that each of us brings unique 
circumstances and levels of comfort, we have 
made it possible to: 

• attend/pray at our Shabbat and holiday  
 services either virtually or in our sanctuary;

• take part in our newly created online daily  
 morning service;

• engage in stimulating conversation at our   
 Wednesday Salons on the important topics of 
 Israel, Jewish law, race issues, and much more;

• learn online with our rabbis in weekly classes;

• join in weekly term-time Cheder lessons. 

We have joyfully welcomed new babies into our 
community, celebrated weddings, engagements 
and anniversaries, and maintained the strength of 
our conversion programme. 

Please 
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Unique and caring
And in this past year we moved through one of 
the busiest bar mitzvah and bat mitzvah calendars 
NLS has ever seen: 26 impressive and resilient 
young students shared their learning with us. Each 
had a unique celebration tailored to the family’s 
individual requirements and circumstances. 

Our team of NLS volunteers continue to support 
members who are shielding or in hospital, and 
providing shopping and company to anyone in 
need. We have been there, too, to comfort those 
touched by illness, sadness and loss.   

Giving to NLS
We are proud of our vision as a traditional, 
egalitarian, open-minded and open-hearted 
Jewish community in the wider society. 

In these challenging times, we are turning to you to 
ask for support to allow us to face the future with 
confidence and with a dedicated team assembled 
to carry through this sacred work for our 
community. By giving to the NLS Appeal you will 
be helping to provide the vital funds that ensure 
we include every individual and every family.

The NLS Appeal is our annual fundraising campaign 
and one of our main sources of operating support 
beyond membership dues and event fees. We are 
hoping for 100 percent participation from our 
membership, at any level of giving. 

Express your commitment to NLS by making a 
financial contribution today.

You are, of course, welcome to contact us at 
office@newlondon.org.uk if you need more 
information or with any questions you may have.

Thank you for your support. 

Rabbi Jeremy Gordon and  
Abigail Levin, Chair of NLS

We ask for 
support to 
allow us 
to face the 
future with 
confidence…

…and with 
a team 
dedicated 
to carrying 
through this 
sacred work.

How to contribute
Donations can be made securely and online 
at www.newlondon.org.uk 
or
via BACS payable to New London Synagogue: 
account: 00022600, sort code: 40-52-40 


